
Make checks payable to: REACH 

Please send donations to: Rescue African Children, PO Box 836, Roseville, CA 95661

Finishing out 2021 with Thankfulness and a Christmas Party!!

Hello to our lovely friends and REACH family. 

      Praying that all is well with you and the hand of our Lord continues to put a 
hedge of protection around you.

     I have been looking back in life and all that God has taken us through with 
great victory.  My heart is overwhelmed with the many ways the Lord has saved 
the lives of children that would not be living today if it wasn’t for your loving hearts, 
reaching out in time. I become speechless when I look at the photo of my 
daughter Nissi in her hospital bed after heart surgery in India. It is now three

years since July 7, 2018, and she is heathy with no complications. Nissi can now

run, jump, and is growing, and looking so nice. We have nothing to give back but

have committed to pray for you all.  May the Lord continue to bless the work of 
your hands and offer a huge reward for all your love to our children. Margret our 
baby is also growing well and walking and singing Happy Birthday, as her best 
loved song. The boys are fine and growing so quick. They are challenging but 
loving doing church things. My wife, Joan is also well 
though she is still taking blood pressure medicine but 
feeling fine normally. Thank you for the love.

     It is now time for us to think of Christmas and how it 
will go for our Omega School children. I am happy to 
say that we shall be able have a Christmas party for all 
children at school as we are now allowed to gather in 
numbers of 200 people at a time. We shall run the 
gathering like last year’s party, where children came in 
intervals. Thank you for supporting this event every 
year.  Blessings and Merry Christmas!
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Christmas Party with Covid Protections coming December - 2021

Thank you so much for your amazingly generous response to the food challenges.  Thank 
you to those who gave for business startups in Buwenge and building the school. Thank you 
for continuing to give to Christmas and Birthday funds.  You have given $3000 so far for this 
party, but we are hoping to raise a bit more for food gifts to the children. If you feel so led, 
please consider adding just a few more dollars to the Christmas fund.   It is such a 
blessing for all of us here at REACH USA to serve Fred, the Pastors and Omega children.  
Our sponsors bring us to a place of awe.  Jehovah Jireh - Our Lord provides.  Thank you for 
being His instrument of provision.  Thank you for your faithful support.


Gifts received by December 16th allow a timely transfer of funds to Uganda
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